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I wish to make comments on the above planning application.l live at 11 Murrell
Gardens Barnham and together with number 10;we are the nearest houses to
the new road.The area to be used for the road is not suitable.The purchase of
the Halo car repair site,to the west of us ,would enable the road to be moved
considerably further west.This would reduce 1/traffic noise-including queing traffic
to the roundabout on the Barnham Road2/light and car fumes pollution.It would
enable us to retain the views i have of the South Downs ,to the North.A Tree
Preservation Order has been placed on some of the trees to the west of us
across the field ,which is good,but we will lose wildlife,such as Foxes ,

Bats,rabbits and many birds.l hope that you will look seriously at the views of
residents and not steamroller this through. (Mr) Kim Miller_





